
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  City Council 
FROM:  Cindi Robeck, Accounting Supervisor 
DATE:   September 27, 2022 

SUBJECT:  Community Services Consortium 
 
  

As authorized by the City Council, the City signed an agreement with the 
Community Services Consortium (CSC) to provide assistance for water and 
sewer utilities at no cost to the City. 
  
In addition to customers contacting CSC on their own, the Utility Billing staff 
has provided the contact information to individuals needing help with their 
water and sewer bills. 
  
The CSC has been a great resource for the citizens of Sweet Home.  To 
date, CSC has pledged over $21,000 to help with water and sewer bills.   
 


